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Mt. Hood Chapter 902 Experimental Aircraft
Association

General Meeting  June 14th 2017

Mt. Hood Chapter 902 Experimental Aircraft
Association

Board Meeting June 21st 2017

Henry Pflegl, President called the meeting to order at
7:00.

Attending: Len Fierling, , Pete Gauthier, Steve Miller,
Bob Armstrong, Cody Watkins, Mike Rhodes. Dick
Scott, and Keith Pugh,

August Critique :

Cook did a great jog and plenty of food. Speaker
went a bit long.

Next Meeting :
Possibly Dr. Smith at Aurora, he has a book out.

Tech Tip: Len will come up with something.

Chapter Fly out: June 24 to Cottage Grove, Wings and

Wheels. There is talk of cancelling the flight as a group
because of the forecast heat this weekend meet in Che-
halis at 11:30.

Builders Group 6 ww2 U1 Y1 wi2pérdwel greatu
shop. Nothing for next month yet but Doug has re-
cently been working on his Murphy project.

Young Eagles: The event at Lenhardt, 7S9, this Satur-
day has been canceled. Due to the change of venue and
date, only 3 pilots were available. It will also be very
hot. Suggestion to have a table and do rides as re-
sources allow at the OPA Pancake Breakfast on July 18
and/or 16t .

Old Business:

Nothing new on the Waiex empennage Kkit.

Bottle drop account is up to $545. The chapter ad-
dress was finally accepted and a check will be
sent.
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Dick presented a rewording of the Go Fund Me
page and it was accepted by the Board.

Dick said we need to start the selection process for
an Air Academy candidate soon because the
slots are filling earlier every year.

The Christmas Banquet date was set for December
8" this year

Meeting adjourned at 8:00

Pete Gauthier, Secretary
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Several months ago | showed this new feature in Fore-
flight, where knowing our best glide parameters, Fore-
flight looks at local terrain and constantly updates the
gliding range available to you. This is from a few weeks
ago on a trip around Mt. Hood. 1 find this feature in-
valuable!
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